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CPAmerica and Surgent CPA Review
Award 2020 Scholarships to CPAmerica
Members
CPAmerica is continuing its partnership with preferred provider Surgent CPA Review
by awarding 2020 scholarships for Surgent’s CPA Review Course to CPAmerica
members. This partnership began in 2019 when three Surgent scholarships were
awarded to ...
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CPAmerica is continuing its partnership with preferred provider Surgent CPA Review
by awarding 2020 scholarships for Surgent’s CPA Review Course to CPAmerica
members. This partnership began in 2019 when three Surgent scholarships were
awarded to CPAmerica members.

Surgent’s Premier Pass course was named a Top New Professional Education Product
by Accounting Today.

The following CPAmerica members will receive Surgent’s CPA Review scholarships:

Matt Chisholm, Staff Accountant at Nail McKinney P A
Lauren Rothrock, Staff Accountant at Monroe Shine & Co., Inc.
Ryan Stigen, Senior Consultant at Huberty

“I am honored and grateful for this opportunity that will have a vital role in helping
me reach my professional goals and dreams,” said Matt Chisholm. “I look forward to
the journey that is to come.”

CPAmerica and Surgent CPA Review will reopen applications for these scholarships
on December 1, 2020. Current CPAmerica members who are planning to sit for the
CPA exam are encouraged to apply. More information on Surgent CPA Review
offerings for CPAmerica members can be found here: https://bit.ly/3a4qJUs.
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CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.
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